
 

 

 

 
Title IX Information 
 

Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972 prohibits discrimination based on sex in 

any programs or activities of educational institutions receiving federal funding or 

financial assistance.  Langston Charter Middle School is committed to providing a 

welcoming environment that allows all students to thrive free of harassment and 

inequity.  Employees are trained annually, students are fully supported and any incident 

will result in thorough investigation and unbiased resolution.  Contact the Title IX 

Coordinator for any questions regarding sexual discrimination, sexual harassment, or 

sexual assault. 

 

 Stephanie Nelson 
 Director of Student Services 
 1950 Woodruff Road 

 Greenville, SC 29607 
 864-286-9700 

 snelson@langstoncharter.org 
 

 

 

Langston Charter Middle School does not discriminate on the basis of 

race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age, religion, or immigrant 

status in its programs or activities. 
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